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Mrs Galletly’s Retirement 

We would like to offer former pupils, parents and members of the village community the 
opportunity to say goodbye to Mrs Galletly and wish her well for her retirement.  You are invited 
to join us for afternoon tea in the school hall. We hope you will be able to join us on Friday 20th 
July, from 4:00pm, to share a cuppa, some cake and lots of happy memories. We look forward 
to reminiscing with you soon. 
Please RSVP to Janice in the school office by Wednesday 18th July. 
Please note: this event is not for current pupils, who will have their own opportunities within 
school to say goodbye to Mrs Galletly. 

Summer Term Improvement Focus – Maths Meetings 
We hope you found the information about Maths that was sent home before half-term useful.  
On the back of this newsletter is a questionnaire.  We would really appreciate you taking the 
time to fill it in and let us know any thoughts about how we can further improve Maths. 
. 
 
 

        .      

Upcoming Events 
 

PTA Summer Fair – Saturday 23rd June 1:00 – 4:00pm 
KS1/EYFS Sports Day – Wednesday 27th June 9:30am 
Elm & Rowan Class Performances – Weds 11th July 1:45pm  &  Thurs 12th July 6:00pm 
Open Afternoon – Tuesday 3rd July 3:15pm 
Leavers Service in St Leonards Church - Friday 13th July  9:15am 
Transition (all children move into their new classes) – 16th – 24th July 
Last day of term – Tuesday 24th July 
 

 
 

        .      

PTA Summer Fair 
The PTA Summer Fair will be held on the school field on Saturday 23rd June from 1:00 – 
4:00pm.  All are welcome, but please remember this event is not run by school staff so you are 
responsible for your own children.  For safety reasons, the adventure playground, trim trail & 
jungle gym will be cordoned off.  Apart from the hall, the rest of the school building will also 
remain locked. 

School Disco 
The next school disco will be held on Friday 29th June.  Please note this event is again organised 
by the PTA and supervised by volunteers.  If your child has any particular needs that the adults 
need to be aware of, can you ensure you make this known when purchasing a place?  Places can 
be bought before and after school in the library area from Monday 25th June.  See separate flyer 
for more details.  In order to avoid children losing tickets, they will not receive an actual ticket 
this time, but instead we will record names of children attending. 





Maths Questionnaire  
 

As part of our School Improvement Focus this term, we would like to know your 
thoughts about Maths.  We would really appreciate it if you have the time to complete 
and return the questionnaire below to school – your responses will be kept 
anonymous. 
 

1) How often does your child do Maths activities at homework?  
(e.g. play games, telling the time, practise counting/measuring skills etc. maths 
homework, online games) 
     every day at least once a week  less often 
 

2) What type of Maths activities do they do at home? 
 
_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________ 

 
 

3) We have recently introduced daily Maths Meetings in class to help children learn 
key Maths skills. 
 

a) Were you aware of the Maths Meetings?   yes/no 
 

b) Have you noticed any differences in your child’s confidence or attitude to Maths 
since Maths Meetings have been introduced?   yes/no 
 
_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________ 

 
c) If you have visited a Maths Meeting or a Maths-themed Mundford Junction, how 

useful did you find it? 
_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________ 

 
4) Is there any additional information or support the school could give you to help 

your child with Maths? 
_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your time 

 


